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Newsletter to members 

 

CARBINE CLUB ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING  

The Club’s Annual General Meeting was held on Monday 29th April 2019.      

     

After a slow start to reaching a quorum, we eventually had 35 attendees at the AGM and 20 apologies.   

We still have a number of members (resident in Auckland) who did not respond.    If anyone is aware of a 

member who is not receiving information, can you please let us know or ask them to get in touch with us. 

 

The following are the officers of the Club for the 2019-2020 year: 

 

 Patron -      Sir David Levene,  KNZM, OBE 

 President -    Peter Jeffares 

 Vice-President -   Aidin Dennis 

 Immediate Past President -  John Lindsay 

 Honorary Secretary -  Vicky Latta 

 Honorary Treasurer -  Murray McKinnon  QSM, JP 

 Executive Members -     Susie Simcock ONZM 

      Fiona Allan ONZM 

 Co-opted member -  Bruce Goldsworthy 

  

Tim Johnson stood down from the Committee as he has relocated to Mangatawhiri making it impractical 

for him to remain on the Committee.   Thank you Tim for your valuable contribution.      

We were fortunate that Fiona Allan agreed to be come onto the Committee to fill the vacancy and her 

input will be very welcome.  

At the meeting, John Wigglesworth, a former Carbine Club President, Founding Member and regular 

supporter of Club functions was awarded Life Membership of the Club.   Congratulations John. 

Following the AGM was the Members’ luncheon at which Peter Montgomery discussed New Zealand’s 

yachting scene with interesting insights into the buildup to the America’s Cup, the up and coming sailors on 

the international scene and their prospects for the Tokyo Olympic Games.   Thank you Peter. 

PTO. 



           

 

 

NEXT LUNCHEON  - CRICKET LUNCHEON – Friday 28th June 2019 

The next Carbine Club luncheon will be held on Friday 28th June with Doug Cowie, former international 

cricket umpire, as our guest speaker.          

More information will be forwarded shortly but mark your diary and invite guests to join us and hear from 

one who has had first hand experience of umpiring at a Cricket World Cup and many international tests.  

His background provides an interesting perspective for commenting on past and current activities in the 

cricketing world. 

We look forward to seeing you and your guests on the 28th June. 

 

Regards 

 

 

VJ Latta 

Secretary 

CARBINE CLUB OF NEW ZEALAND 

 

 


